
 

 

 

Radio Stations KJAS-FM & KFAH-FM 

Online Public Inspection File Statement 

 

 

In preparing for each station’s license renewal filing, counsel for James M. Lout reviewed 

the KJAS-FM and KFAH-FM Online Public Inspection Files, discussed his findings with 

Mr. Lout and advised that the quarterly issues-programs lists were not as complete as 

they should be.    Throughout the years much of the issues-oriented programming 

broadcast on both radio stations was not specifically or completely documented on the 

quarterly lists.  Upon the advice of counsel, Mr. Lout recently revised some quarterly lists 

to include additional information and he will continue to make improvements to more 

accurately reflect his efforts to comply with the FCC’s issues-oriented programming 

obligations. 

  


